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Overnight geotechnical work on W. Broadway between Arbutus and Vine 
streets on September 4-6 
August 30, 2024 
The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the future Arbutus Station. The 
extension of the station’s tunnels about 60 metres west of Arbutus Street are called tail tracks. The excavation of both 
tail track tunnels is ongoing, and beginning September 4, crews will be performing geotechnical work overnight on W. 
Broadway between Arbutus and Vine streets to confirm soil conditions. 

Timing 
• 8 p.m. on September 4 to 6 a.m. on September 5 

• 8 p.m. on September 5 to 6 a.m. on September 6 

What to expect 
• Intermittent ‘thump’ sounds.  

• Lighting focused on the testing area to ensure crew safety. 

• W. Broadway will be reduced to one lane in each direction between Vine and Burrard streets. 

• Eastbound and westbound left turns will be restricted at the intersection of W. Broadway and Arbutus Street.  

• Parking restrictions and bus stop relocation to accommodate temporary lane closures. 

We strive to minimize impacts of construction activities on our neighbours, and we are regularly monitoring and 
adapting mitigations as needed. Mitigation measures include, but are not limited to, utilizing noise baffle panels around 
the work and directing lights away from residential buildings. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding 
information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. 
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Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca 
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